swiss arts council

prchelvetia

Swiss Pavilion at the 57th International Art Exhibition -
La Biennale di Venezia

«Women of Venice»
Carol Bove and Teresa Hubbard / Alexander Birchler

Invitation to the media conference

Wednesday, 10 May 2017, 14:00
Swiss Pavilion, Giardini della Biennale

Curator Philipp Kaiser has invited artists Carol Bove and Teresa Hubbard / Alexander
Birchler to show their work in the exhibition «Women of Venice» at the Pavilion of Swit-
zerland. With the project Kaiser aims to explore Alberto Giacometti's absence in the
history of the Swiss Pavilion. During his lifetime, Giacometti declined all requests for
him to exhibit his work there.

We look forward to welcoming you at the media conference at the Swiss Pavilion. If you
would like to attend, please register by email to kathrin(@picklespr.com by Friday, 28 April
2017 at the latest. Should you be unable to attend but would like to receive the media dos-
sier, please let us know. We will be glad to send you the relevant documentation.

Please note that accreditation is required for participation at the media conference.

All forms of accreditation for the Art Biennale must be obtained directly from the
Biennale’s media office. This is possible only up to 30 April 2017. The accreditation form
can be accessed here.

Further information at www.biennials.ch

Media Information

Switzerland: Pro Helvetia, Swiss Arts Council
Marléne Mauris | Communication | Pro Helvetia | T +41 44 267 71 36
mmauris(@prohelvetia.ch

International: Pickles PR
Caroline Widmer | Pickles PR | M +44 790 884 8075 | caroline@picklespr.com

High-resolution press photos and media release for downloading:
https://biennials.ch/home/NewsDetail.aspx?Newsld=75
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Pro Helvetia

Schweizer Kulturstiftung
Hirschengraben 22
CH-8024 Zurich

T+41 442677171

F +41 44 267 71 06
info@prohelvetia.ch
www.prohelvetia.ch
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